DECEMBLR

NEWSLETTER

Read below for this month's updates and reminders:

e We will be closed December 19th through January 1st for the Christmas and
New Years. We hope everyone has the happiest of holidays!

e We are performing with the New Dominion Choraliers on December 4th and
5th. The Dominion Choraliers are directed by Katherine Nelson Tracey and
are one of the leading choral groups in the Woodbridge area. They will also
be guests in our January Winter Concert.

e Our Winter Concert is January 15th at 7 PM. Tickets are available on the
Hylton Performing Arts Center website. Come out and support select
dancers, pianist, drama students, and our guests, the New Dominion

e There are no refunds for missed classes. If a student is going to be absent
from class, they should email registrar.danceetc@gmail.com to let us know.
Students should make up missed classes by communicating with their
teacher to determine the best class for them to make up in.

e Christmas Choreography Competition entries need to be in by December
12th. Please email your videos to registrar.danceetc@gmail.com with the
subject line: “Choreography comp [your age].”

e Cold weather is upon us! Please ensure that your student wears weather-
appropriate clothes into and out of the studio. Just a reminder, we do not
abide by PWC Schools closure guidelines. Decisions regarding weather-
related closures will be emailed out and posted on social media.

e Mini Session registration is now open! We are offering two six-week sessions
from January 8th - February 12th. There will be a Pre-Ballet (ages 4-6)
session on Saturdays from 1 - 2P and a Beg. Jazz (ages 6-9) session on
Saturdays from 2 - 3P.
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